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Gallup water customers in the areas of 201-237 Coal Ave. 230 S. Second St., and 214 Aztec
Ave. may experience low water pressure until 2 pm.

A contractor working in the alley hit a waterline and the City of Gallup Water Department will
need to shut off the water in order to make repairs.

Customers in the 3400 block of Zia Drive may experience low water pressure until 5 pm while
the water department repairs a water line break in the area. Workers will need to shut off the
water in order to perform their work safely.

Another water outage is set for the area of 300 - 515 Park Ave, after a contractor hit a water line
in the area. The water pressure could be low until 12 am.

If you have any questions please call Utility Dispatch (505) 863-1200 or
Nicole Hawthorne with the Water Department at (505) 879-5722.




